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I oppose this bill for me any reasons, the most obvious being that the 2nd 

amendment of the US Constitution guarantees the right of US citizens to keep and 

bear arms. The state has a concealed weapons policy that is enforced and the 

Oregon citizens are allowed to open carry. The rules and regulations for where 

weapons are not allowed are already in place. Enforce the existing rules and do not 

allow organizations to arbitrarily deny us from our rights. The not-so hidden agendas 

of organizations should not be endorsed by state government. 


